STATE OF CALIFORNIA

Governor’s Office of Planning and Research

State Clearinghouse and Planning Unit

Gavin Newsom

Governor
Memorandum
Date: August 14, 2020
To: All Reviewing Agencies
From: Scott Morgan, Director
Re: SCH # 2020070285

DRC2019-00099 Snug Harbor LLC, Site Plan (ED20-116)
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Kate Gordon
Director

The Lead Agency has extended the review period for the above referenced project to

September 17th, 2020 to accommodate the review process. All other project information

remains the same.

1400 TENTH STREET SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814
TEL 1-916-445-0613  state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov www.opr.ca.gov



Justin Le

From: Hilary Brown <hbrown@co.slo.ca.us>

Sent: Friday, August 14, 2020 10:09 AM

To: OPR State Clearinghouse

Cc: Lacey Minnick

Subject: ** Request to Extend Review Period, SCH Number 2020070285

Hello Meng and/or Christine,
We would like to request to extend the review period on this published circulation to SEPTEMBER 17, 2020.

Thank you in advance for your assistance!
Have an excellent weekend.

CouNTY OF SAN Luis OBISPO

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING 8 BUILDING
Hilary Brown

Land Use Technician — Current & Environmental Planning
805-788-2009 (message line)
hbrown@co.slo.ca.us

I am working remotely, so the most effective method of contact is e-mail; phone messages are monitored multiple times daily.

For updates on COVID-19 in SLO County: Visit ReadySLO.org or call the recorded Public Health Information Line at (805) 788-2903. A staffed phone
assistance center at (805) 543-2444 is available seven (7) days a week from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. for questions related to COVID-19.

From: Meng Heu <Meng.Heu@OPR.CA.GOV>
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 3:08 PM

To: Hilary Brown <hbrown@co.slo.ca.us>
Subject: [EXT]SCH Number 2020070285

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links.

Your project is published and the review period has begun. Please use the “navigation” and select “published
document” to view your project with attachments on CEQAnet.

Closing Letters: The State Clearinghouse (SCH) would like to inform you that our office will transition from providing
close of review period acknowledgement on your CEQA environmental document, at this time. During the phase of not
receiving notice on the close of review period, comments submitted by State Agencies at the close of review period (and
after) are available on CEQAnet.
Please visit: https://ceganet.opr.ca.gov/Search/Advanced

o Filter for the SCH# of your project OR your “Lead Agency”

o Iffiltering by “Lead Agency”
= Select the correct project

o Only State Agency comments will be available in the “attachments” section: bold and highlighted

Thank you for using CEQA Submit.



Meng Ao
Office of Planning and Research (OPR)
State Clearing House

To view your submission, use the following link.
https://ceqasubmit.opr.ca.gov/Document/Index/263309/2




